

2004

Halifax, Nova Scotia July 29-August 2

1751 Lower Water St. Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 1S5

> t 902 422.6591 f 902 422.7582 info@wdcl.ca

A Salute to L'Acadie

Stephen Parsons Dartmouth, N.S. August 18, 2004

Dear Stephen:

Tall Ships 2004 is rapidly becoming a happy memory. Before closing the book on the great event, I want to thank you for your outstanding assistance and support. I greatly appreciate the tremendous amount of work which you undertook. The responsibility for the feeding and watering of the troops was enormous. You discharged that task ably with the added pressure of the early morning coffee run.

I hope that you enjoyed the experience as much as I did and that you have now recovered from the cumulative fatigue that accompanies such undertakings. I am finalizing a report and recommendations for the Waterfront Development Corporation, the official hosts, and would welcome any observations and or suggestions which you may have as a result of your experience. Such recommendations should be of assistance to the group undertaking future Tall Ship Challenges.

It was a pleasure to meet and work with you. Thank you again for your very significant contribution to the success of Tall Ships 2004.

Sincerely,

Kathie Swenson

A project of

Waterfront Development Corporation Limited



A Nova Scotia Crown Corporation

